	Wednesday, March 28, 2012
120328-1

In this Issue:
· Expo Construction Notice


	Expo Line Construction Notice

As part of the construction for the Expo Line project, work crews will temporarily shut down the traffic signal at Washington Boulevard and National Boulevard. The work is being managed by the Expo Construction Authority and being performed by the general contractor Balfour Beatty Joint Venture (BBJV) and its subcontractors. Temporary traffic signal shut down will take place in order to complete traffic signal improvements on Wednesday, April 4, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Traffic at the intersection of Washington and National will experience longer than normal delays. During the signal shutdown, the intersection will function as a 4-way stop. Local access will be maintained for all residents and businesses. Pedestrian access will also be maintained. Delays are expected in the area of Washington Boulevard and National Boulevard. It is advised to take alternate routes, if possible, to avoid delays and reduce congestion. Finally, please do not enter the construction work zone and obey all posted construction signs. Please click here to view the complete construction notice. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120328_Expo_Construction_Notice.pdf
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